
June 3, 2024 

Written Report from Safety Committee Vice Chairman Aaron Marohl 

The Borough Safety Committee is comprised of first-line supervisors and 

representatives from each Borough Department.  Working closely with APEI and 

Borough Human Resources, the committee has met regularly over the past six months 

and recently completed their comprehensive review and update of the Borough Safety 

Manual. 

 During the May meeting, the Committee reviewed the Workman Compensation claim 

report spanning January 2023 through March 2024.  

 

One of the key outcomes of the committee meetings has been the opportunity for 

collaboration between different departments, enabling them to address individual 

department challenges and collectively come up with solutions. 

The Safety Committee will now be meeting quarterly unless otherwise required.  The 

next meeting is scheduled for October 22, 2024, at 1:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


